
 

 
Reports November 2020 

 
There was no November Board Meeting, however, here is the monthly Treasurer and 
Membership reports: 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  (from Winnie Nov 10, 2020) 
 Checking:    $14,124.94 
 CD:                  6,142.46 
 Ed. Fund:         4,544.73 
 
I did get a PayPal account set up. 
 
I talked to Jill Chamblin who handles membership for USDF and we currently have a credit of 
$46.00 carried over from the 2020 membership year. She also asked me to upload the NMDA 
logo to use on the USDF website for our web page award. Did that today. November 10th. 
 
 
Membership Report: (from Sarah Nov 15, 2020) 
 
I just submitted our initial 2021 roster to USDF. We have 24 members, which includes 23 
individual members and 1 supporting (family) member.  
 
Addl news: 
 
An NMDA “Virtual show” is up and running.  Maribeth St. Cyr is the manager. Closing date is 
Nov 30th. 
 
Submitted by Barbara Burkhardt 
 

 
 


